
Q300 BOOK FAIR 
WITH THE ASTORIA BOOKSHOP

The Q300 Book Fair Fundraiser with The Astoria Bookshop will be held both online and in 
person. Stop in to the Explorations Room on Tuesday, November 12th to buy a book for your family or 
to donate a book to the Q300 classrooms! Cash and credit cards will be accepted at the Book Fair.  
The online book fair will be held from November 4th - 12th, 2019. Visit astoriabookshop.com, add 
books (with the exception of books not yet released) to your cart, select "pick-up at store" (no shipping 
will be charged), and select in-store delivery with the following information under special instructions. 
The books will be delivered to Q300 in November to your child's classroom. 
• School's code: 29TH STREET (for K-4) and 21ST STREET (for 5-8) 
• Your child's name 
• Your child's classroom teacher's name 
Thank you for supporting your school and a local, small business!    
For inquiries, contact ClaireL@q300pta.org.  

DATE: TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2019 
PLACE: EXPLORATIONS ROOM OF Q300 LOWER DIVISION 
TIME: 1:00PM-7:00PM
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